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February 6, 2024 
 
 
Office of Planning and Research 
State Clearinghouse 
1400 Tenth Street 
Sacramento, CA 95812 
 
Subject: Withdrawal of Notice of Determination for State Clearinghouse Number 
2020090347   
 
State Clearinghouse Staff, 
 
Caltrans submitted a Notice of Determination for the above-referenced project, which 
was posted by your office on January 19, 2024. With this letter Caltrans requests that 
the Notice of Determination be withdrawn, and advises that approval of the project 
has been rescinded. The Final Environmental Document inadvertently omitted some 
comment letters. Caltrans intends to submit a new Notice of Determination and 
recertify the Final Environmental Document.  
 
Please post the appropriate notice to the public.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
LARA BERTAINA 
Environmental Branch Manager 
Caltrans District 5 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.dot.ca.gov/

